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SB 900 

Relating to health care price data 

 

SB 900 requires the Oregon Health Authority to post to its website, at least annually, 

health care price information to empower consumers to make economically sound and 

medically appropriate decisions.   

 

The Joint Committee on Ways and Means previously approved this bill, and it has passed 

the Senate. 

 

The -B5 amendment replaces references to “the Director of the Oregon Health Authority” 

with simply the “Oregon Health Authority” to resolve conflicts with HB 2419.  

 

I recommend SB 900 be amended by the -B5 conflict amendment and be reported out do 

pass, as amended. 
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